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. November 20, 1961.

Jim Low
411 Brixton Ave,
St, Lambert, P.Q.

Dear Mr. Low,

Thank you for the copy of Bulletin # 1 of the Comet and Nova
Section.

To answer your question in the second paragraph, I am not
aware of anyone in the Hamilton Centres having done any work on
comets or novae. I feel sure,however,that some members would
like to participate in a cemet and nova search program if
procedures and methods were ocutlined to them.

I will talk to those members most likely to be interested in
this work and we will select a contact to handle the reportis
and correspondence with yourself,

Yours esincerely, .

Feg

JeCG.Cralg

872 Conceesion Street,
Hamilton,

Ontario.

Director of QObservations
Hamilton Centrs, RA«5.C.
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